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I-223 Geraldine Kaufman 

I -223-1 The comment states that the commenter supports the Project. The comment states that 

housing shortage has been discussed constantly on the news and asks how much 

longer the Board of Supervisors can put off voting for the creation of additional much 

needed housing. The comment states that a combination of middle-class homes and 

high end larger units need to be developed. The comment states that the Board of 

Supervisors had an opportunity to approve a project on the Site in 2010. The 

comment states that the San Diego City Council is taking additional steps to 

streamline and make approval of housing projects faster and allow for additional 

construction of granny lofts. The comment states that North County cannot afford to 

wait until the situation turns into a crisis.  

 The County acknowledges the comment and notes it expresses the opinions of the 

commenter, and does not raise an issue related to the adequacy of any specific section 

or analysis of the Draft EIR. The County will include the comment as part of the 

Final EIR for review and consideration by the decision-makers prior to a final 

decision on the project. No further response is required or necessary.  
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